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April 24, 2017

Porzio is pleased to welcome Mark T. Allen as the firm's new Director of Information Technology Services. Mark will oversee 
the strategy, planning, development, implementation, support and effective use of technology throughout the firm and its 
subsidiaries.

Having led the IT departments of two national law firms, Mark is experienced in managing all aspects of information 
technology including litigation support and electronic discovery.

Mark takes over from Paul C. Wittekind, who has assumed the role of Porzio's inaugural Director of Knowledge and Legal 
Process Solutions.

We look forward to Mark's contributions to Porzio's enhanced client and personnel service.  
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